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lan Andrews
fyi-request-2538-8d4aab94@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Andrews

Thank you for your email dated 1 March 2014, requesting information about the
Human Rights page content on the Corrections website. Your request has
been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA).

' would like to thank you for highlighting this matter. Due to an oversight when
the website was upgraded, information regarding the Human Rights Act 1993
and the New Zealand Bill of Rights Act 1996 was omitted from the content
contained within the Human Rights page. This is currently being revised and

we are endeavouring to have the updated information available in the near
future.

Should you have any concerns with this response, | would encourage you to
raise these with the Department. Alternatively you are advised of your right to
also raise any concerns with the Office of the Ombudsman. Contact details are:
Office of the Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143,
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